
WORTH INVESTMENT & TRADING CO LIMITED 
 

CIN: L67120MH1980PLC343455 
Regd. Office :497/501, Village Biloshi, Taluka Wada, Thane MH- 421303  

Tel:- 022-62872900 Email:worthinvestmenttrading@gmail.com Site: www.worthinv.com 
 

 

Date:- 10th June, 2022 

To, 

BSE Limited 

The Manager, 

Corporate Service Department 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 538451 

 

Subject : Intimation of Trading Approval obtained from Stock Exchanges for 30,50,000 Equity 

Shares of Rs 10/-each issued at a premium of Rs 08.72/- per share bearing distinctive numbers 

from 3280001 to 6330000. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the above captioned subject, it is hereby informed that the Company has received the 

Trading approval for the aforementioned equity shares from BSE Limited on 09th June, 2022. Trading 

approval letters from respective Stock Exchange are enclosed. This is for your information and record. 

Please take on record of the same and oblige 

Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

For Worth Investment and Trading Company Limited 

 

 

  
 

Nimit R Ghatalia       

Director 

DIN: 07069841 

Ecl:a/a 
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BSE - INTERNAL 

LOD/PREF/TP/KK/13300/2022-23              “E-Letter”                         June 09, 2022 
       
 
The Company Secretary,   
Worth Investment & Trading Co Ltd 
497/501, Village Biloshi, Taluka Wada, 
Thane, Maharashtra, 421303 
             
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Re: Trading of 30,50,000 equity shares of Rs. 10/- each issued at a premium of Rs.8.72/- 
bearing distinctive numbers from 3280001 to 6330000 issued to promoters and non-
promoters on a preferential basis.  
 
We acknowledge with thanks the receipt of your application and subsequent submissions and 
have pleasure in advising that effective from Friday, June 10, 2022 the above-mentioned 
securities are listed on the Exchange.  
  
Please refer our Notice No. 20220609-24 dated June 09, 2022 available on our website issued 
in this behalf to the Trading Members of the Exchange, for your information, the contents of 
which may please be checked and confirmed to the Exchange. 
  
Yours faithfully,   
 
Sd/-  
Sabah Vaze  
Manager 
 


